
From: Brian Eagar <beagar@searchinternationalinc.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 1, 2020 1:31 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Eversource propsed rate increase 

I strongly oppose Eversource's proposals for any rate increases. We are paying some of the highest New 
England rates already. 

Brian Eagar 
PO Box 376 
Sanbornville, NH 03872 
beagar@searchinternationalinc.com 


